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MINUTES b 
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING 

JANUARY 18,2022 AT 10:30AM 

The following Drainage Board members were present at the meeting: Brenda 

Hardy, Andrew Hall and Tim Shumaker. 

Ethan Myers was present in place of Kent Minnette. 

Roger Azar presented information on the Tuggle Drain. The drain needs to be 

voted on to make it a legal drain and a public hearing needs to be advertised. 
His report will state that the drain needs complete reconstruction. 

Process will need to be followed to start assessing the drain to get funds into the 

account to help with the maintenance. 

Kent Minnette was not present, so more will need to be discussed at the next 
meeting. 

A motion was made by Andrew Hall and seconded by Tim Shumaker to close the 

meeting. 

The next meeting will be February 7, 2022 after the Commissioner Meeting. 
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